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Year Two Newsletter
Classes 2L and 2H
This term the children will be exploring the following topics:



	Messages and reminders 

· Homework is given out on a Tuesday and due on the following Monday.

· Spelling tests are on a Monday.
· Spellings can be practiced on Spelling Shed.
· Reading books should be read at home regularly and sent into school every day, so children can read with an adult in school. Please write a comment in their diary every time you read with your child.



 In Science, we will be learning about ‘Living Things and Their Habitats’ where we will explore how different living things are suited to the habitat or micro-habitat in which they live. We will compare the differences between things that are living, dead or have never been alive. Finally, we will describe how animals obtain their food from plants and other animals, using simple food chains.





How can parents help? Over the coming months, as spring hopefully starts to arrive, explore the micro-habitats you have in your own back garden and see which living things you can find.





In Literacy we will be reading stories by the same author Simon Bartram. We will develop our writing skills through a range of opportunities: A space narrative, non-chronological reports linked to Africa, instructions, recounts, diary entries and letters. We will also look at poems with a structure: riddles. 





In Maths, some of the things we will practise are: Mass, temperature, graphs, money, 2D and 3D shape. In statistics we will learn how to read a picture graph with confidence. When learning about money we will create equal amounts of money using different coins and add and subtract amounts of money. In our shape lessons we will sort shapes based on the number of sides, vertices and other factors. In our fluency sessions we will revise the four operations.  








This half-term in History we will be studying the famous people that have made an impact on the world. We will explain why certain individuals are famous, order dates on simple time-lines and recount specific details from photos and eye-witness accounts. 


 In Geography, our unit is ‘Where would you prefer to live: UK or Kenya?’ We will learn where Kenya is in relation to the continents, countries and equator. We will also find out about some of the similarities and differences between Kenya and the UK. 


In RE, our unit is ‘Does how we treat the world really matter’. We will learn how Christians express their concern for the natural world and retell the creation story.





In PE we will be completing a Net and Wall Games unit where we work on our ball skills, passing, receiving and developing our skills in attacking and defending. We will also complete our second Gymnastics unit of the year, working on balances and spins and creating simple sequences demonstrating our skills.


Our PE days this term are:


- Outdoor PE: Thursday


-Indoor PE: Monday





Twitter/X - @Year2LuntsHeath








